
 
 
Note: Please contact Paul Mitchell if you are interested. 
 
            paulmitchellncsu@hotmail.com 
 
 
QCCC will be holding another Car Care Day on June 24.  We will meet at noon at 
the Shoals Grill, 1080 Brawley School Road, Mooresville. After lunch, we are again 
invited to the beautiful garage of Richard Gwilt, just across the road from the 
restaurant.  http://shoalsgrill.com/ 
 
 
This clinic will be held by Richard Kashinsky, QCCC member and Adams East Coast 
Distributor of the Adams line of car care products.  If you have an issue with your 
car, you are welcome to bring it to get advice.  You will have hands on 
opportunity to use products, and see actual application of the many products that 
will be available.  You will be able to purchase product as well.  Richard will cover 
car care for new cars as well as classics. 
 
If you want to attend, contact Paul Mitchell atpaulmitchellncsu@hotmail.com.   
 
There will also be a sign up sheet at the June 10 meeting.  We will limit 
participation to 30 cars. 
 
We will hold another clinic on October 21. 
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